Canaan Conservation Commission

July 12, 2010

Attendees: Aaron Allen, Bill Chabot, Marcia Wilson, Kate Brooks

Nature Hut (TREC)

• The work day this past Saturday was rained out. A new date to be scheduled.

Mrs Chalmer's property

- Regarding the payment to New Hampshire Society of the Protection of Forests for Mrs Chalmers property:
 Aaron and Bill reviewed the deed and public access is allowed. The selectboard approved paying the invoice in full.
 - Aaron moved that the Commission pay the invoice in full
 - o Bill seconded the motion
 - All approved

Old Homes Day

- The Conservation commission has a space available for a booth at Old Homes Day. We agreed that the space would be better used by the Canaan Street Lake Association and the Watersource Protection group.
 - o Bill moved that we donate our space to the Canaan Street Lake related groups
 - o Aaron seconded the motion
 - o All approved

Misc

- Erin Darrow has been asked by the Selectboard to make some suggestions for better controlling beach erosion at the lake. She presented some of her thoughts to the commission.
- Still open: We need to schedule a walk of the McKee parcel in order to fill out the 2010 LCHIP forms
- Canaan has a new Town Administrator: Mike Samson
- Marcia asked for opinions on how the various town boards/commissions could communicate better

Minutes

- We reviewed minutes from June
 - o Kate moved to accept the minutes, Aaron seconded. All approved.

Next Meeting Monday August 2, 2010 7:00

To be held at the Meetinghouse